
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th March 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of the revision opportunities available to KS5 students during 
the Easter holidays. Some students will also be invited to bespoke sessions and 
invitations to these will be sent separately by post. The sessions listed on page 2 of this 
letter are open to all students: 
 
Please can you complete the reply slip on page 2 and ask your child to return it to the 
school office by Thursday 31st March. If for any reason your child does not return their 
reply slip they can still attend the holiday revision. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Davey 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 



 
 

 
TO: MRS DAVEY 
 
Student’s name _____________________________________ Form ____________ 
 
Please detail the sessions your son/daughter will be attending and return to the school  
office by Thursday 31st March: 
 
 
 
Signed _______________________________________ Date __________________ 
 

 

 

SUBJECT DATE TIME TEACHER ROOM OPEN TO STUDENTS AS BELOW ATTENDING 

IB Biology 05-Apr 10.00-15.00 Mrs Young R1 Open to HL y13 biology students  

IB Biology 08-Apr 10.00-15.00 Mrs Young R1 Open to HL y13 biology students  

IB Psychology 06-Apr 10.00-15.00 Mrs Blair and Mrs Chimanga T17 Open to all psychology students  

IB Psychology 13-Apr 10.00-15.00 Mrs Blair and Mrs Chimanga T17 Open to all psychology students  

Criminology (Yr 
12) 

12-Apr 10.00-15.00 Mrs Blair T17 Open to all criminology students (yr12)  

Computing (Yr 13) 07-Apr 10.00-15.00 Mr Keating B4 Open to all computing students (yr13)  

English 05-Apr 10.00-12.00 Mrs Allison and Mrs Thatcher R18 and R17 Open to all English literature and language 
students 

 

 


